
 

 

Dear Seguin ISD and Seguin Community, 

 

This year Seguin ISD students are hosting their first ever “SPUD Week”. SPUD Week is 

a week full of “students performing unselfish deeds” to raise money through a variety of 

events and fundraisers. It will take place May 27th through June 2nd. At the end of the 

week organizations within the community will receive the funds raised. This year’s 

recipients are Seguin Youth Services, and the Guadalupe Valley Family Violence Shelter. 

Both of these organizations dedicate their time and effort to enhancing and empowering 

the lives of those in our community. 

 

SPUD Week possesses the potential to unite the entire community under one great 

cause. Not only will the recipients be blessed, but also every student that participates 

will be able to gain a deep appreciation for volunteering, and be able to recognize the 

massive amounts of potential they have to make the world a better place. 

 

As part of this effort, we are have four fabulous events planned for the upcoming week. 

We appreciate the role you play in our district and community, and realize that it is only 

through the generosity of people like you that our event will be a success. 

 

Attached is a schedule of events. Thank you for supporting our SPUD Week. 

 

Tuesday 5/29 SPUD Night at Pin Twist​ 4-10pm 

308 S State Highway 46 

Wednesday 5/30 Car Wash at Century 21 United-D&D​ 5-8pm 

1498 E Court St 

Thursday 5/31 *Dodgeball Tournament ​4:30pm 

Seguin High School SAC 

Friday 6/1 Campus Collection Comp. ​Lunches 

SISD Campuses 

*High School participants only. Sign up during lunch. The entire community is invited to watch. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SPUD Week 2018 Committee 

 

  



 

 

 

Donation Form 

 

Seguin ISD is hosting their first ever “SPUD Week”. SPUD Week is a week full of ​S​tudents 

P​erforming ​U​nselfish ​D​eeds to raise money through a variety of events and fundraisers. At the 

end of the week, the money will be donated to this years recipients: Seguin Youth Services and 

the Guadalupe Valley Family Violence Shelter. Not only will the recipients be blessed, but also 

every student that participates will be able to gain a deep appreciation for volunteering, and be 

able to recognize the massive amounts of potential they have to make the world a better place. 

 

 

If you would like to make a donation to SPUD Week, please fill out the application below. 

 

Donations can be turned into Central offices or mailed to: 

Seguin ISD 

Attn: Sean Hoffman 

1221 E. Kingsbury 

Seguin, TX 78155 

If writing a check, it can be made payable to “Seguin ISD” with the memo “SPUD Week”. 

 

 

Business (If Applicable): 

 

Name: 

 

Email Address: 

 

Mailing Address: 

 

Amount Donated: 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support of our inaugural SPUD Week. It is through the generosity of people 

like you that we are able to take civic action and make a difference in our community!  



 

  



  



  



 



 


